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Comments: Single track trails

 

Hello, I would just like to express my support for motorcycle single track trails in Wayne National Forest.

 

Private property trails are becoming scarce and many riders today only have access to public trail systems. With

the ever increasing numbers of ATV and UTV's these days motorcycle riders are finding fewer and fewer tight

woods single track trails available. Tight woods single track trails are generally traversed at slower speeds and

require technical rider skills that are fun to learn. The single track trails are much safer due to the slower average

speeds and the fact that the narrow trails cannot be ridden on ATV's.

 

Please consider adding single track trail systems throughout Wayne National.

 

Thank you for your time,

 

Rob McClelland


